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Please do something to control the algal blooms in the Buffalo River! It just breaks
my heart to see it in such terrible shape. It is clear from floating that the river
downstream of the C&H hog farm is much worse than the section of the river
upstream from it. It just breaks my heart and I feel cheated out of this treasure. I
live in Searcy County and we take such pride in the river. It is such a source of fun
and activity for all in this area. Please shut down that hog farm! This has to stop!

Marie Langer
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